From: SFEE

Sent: Wednesday, January 28, 2015 9:33 AM

To: Méhn ZOEE

Subject: Ekkpepn Xpén €wc 30.11.2014/ Outstanding Debts up to 30.11.2014

MPOZ TOYZ 'ENIKOYZ AIEYOYNTEZ / TO THE GENERAL DIRECTORS

Ayamnntoi ZuvadeAgot / Dear Colleagues,

Aedopévou OTL TOOO Ta Voookopeia 6co kat o EOMYY (IKA) Bpiokovtat otn
oladikacia amomAnpwHNG EKKPEPWY XPEWY, amoaciotnke o ZOEE va cuykevtpwvel
o€ pnviaia BAon ta oTOIXE(A TTOU AWOPOUV TA EKKPEUN XPEN TOU Anpociou PO TIG
(PAPHAKEUTIKEG EMXEIPAOEIC. MECW TNG CUYKEVIPWONG TWV HNVIAIWY CUYKPITIKWY
otowxeiwy, toco o XOEE 600 Kat ol etaipeieg-gEAn Ba sival o Bon va €xouv pia
Eekabapn €1kOva yla tov TPOTo €EEAENG TwWV TANPWHWY KAl VA EVIOMCOUV TUXOV
TPOBARUATA TTOU UTTAPXOUV, TIPOKEIPEVOU VA TIPOBOUV OTIC ATAPAiTtnTEG EVEPYELEG.

Emonuaivetal 0t ol €TalpEieg KATA TN CUPTARPWON TOU GUVNUHEVOU Tivaka Oa
TMPETMEL VA EVOWHATWOOUV OTIG EICTIPAEEIG KAl TA TMOGA TOU £XOUV CUHYNQIOTEI
Héow TNG umdpxoucdag Sladikaciag Pe To oWelAopevo rebate kai to clawback.
Emiong o€ mepimtwon TmOU KATOIO VOGOKOMEio Oev  ep@aviletal  otov
EMOUVATITOUEVO TVAKA XPEWV VOOOKOHEIWY, TAPAKAAOULE VA TO MPOCOECETE OE

Kaivoupyla ypapun.

Oa B£Aape emiong va 6ag EVNUEPWOOUKE OTL Ol GTAAEG TTOU APOPOUCAV GE CUVOALKEG
TWANCELG Kal €lOTIPAEEIG TIPOG TIG (PAPHAKEUTIKEG emixelpnoelg tou XMEE yua
TIHOAAYLa TToU €KOOBNKaV €wg Kal 31.12.2012 cUyXwVEUTAKAV O pia otAAn, Kal yua
T0 AOyo autd mapakaAoUue MOAU va GUUTANPWOETE OE Wid oTAAN TO uméAoLTO
TWV XPEWV £wg Kal 31.12.2012.

MapakaAoUpe, OMWG ATOOTEIAETE Ta oTolxeia mou {nTouvtdl To ApyOTEPO £WC TNV
Terdptn 4 PeBpouapiou 2015. MapakaloUvtal ol ETAIPEIEG va TNPHACOUY TNV WG
AvwBey KATAANKTIKN NHEPOHNVIA, TTPOKEIPEVOU VA £XOUHE AMPEON EVNUEPWON YId TIG
EMPEPOUC EVEPYELEC TTOU ATTALTOUVTAL JE OTOXO TNV ATOTTANPWHN TWV XPEWV.

INUELWOVETAL OTL TA OTOIXEI TWV ETAIPEIWY Eival ATMOAUTWG EUMIOTEUTIKA Kal Ba
XpNotpomonboUy POVO Yid GUYKEVTPWTIKOUC THVAKEG.

Me extipnon / Kind regards

Given that both hospitals and EOPYY (IKA) are in the process of repayment of
outstanding debts, it was decided that SFEE will collect monthly data on the
outstanding debts of the State to the pharmaceutical companies. By collecting
monthly comparative data, both SFEE and member companies will be able to have
a comprehensive picture of the evolution of payments and to identify any problems
that exist in order to take the necessary actions.

It is noted that the companies when completing the attached table should
incorporate in their collections and the amounts that have been offset through
the existing process with the rebate and clawback. In addition, if any hospital
does not appear on the attached table, please add it on a new row.



We would also like to inform you that the columns related to the total sales and
revenues to pharmaceutical companies of SFEE for invoices issued up to 31.12.2012
has been merged into one column, and for this reason you are kindly requested to
fill in one column the remaining debts up to 31.12.2012.

You are kindly requested to send the relevant information no later than
Wednesday, February 4 2015. Pharmaceutical companies are kindly requested to
meet the above mentioned deadline, in order to have immediate information re
the individual actions aiming at repayment of debts.

It is noted that companies’ data are strictly confidential and will only be used for
pivot tables.
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